From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Re: EB-2017-0049
Date: June 6, 2017 3:27:50 PM

From: Ron Whitteker

Sent: June 6, 2017 11:08 AM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Re: EB-2017-0049

To whom it may concern. | have received a notice from hydro one about their plan to
increase their monthly delivery charges for the next 5 years. | AM ON A FIXED INCOME. My
CCP cheques will come no where near the increases that hydro one wants to charge. | hope
as a board you will deny these crooks their planned increase. You might also tell hydro one
that to make ends meet they might try taking away some of the millions of dollars that the
CEO and other VP’s make. That might help hydro one make ends meet.

This planned increase by hydro one, will take away the 25% cut that the crook K. Wynn has
tried to give us. | CANNOT AFFORD ANY INCREASE IN MY HYDRO BILL. | CANNOT AFFORD
TO PAY FOR THE MISMANAGEMENT OF HYDRO ONE.

Ron Whitteker.
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